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SIG SAUER M18/P320 HANDGUN DISCHARGES 

The J. A. Montgomery Law Enforcement Risk Control Team would like to bring to your attention a situation that our Law 

Enforcement clients need to research and discuss. Safety questions and concerns have been raised about 

uncommanded Sig Sauer M18/P320 handgun discharges.  

The Law Enforcement Team does not have the expertise or qualifications to give legal or operational advice on this 

topic of concern. We encourage our law enforcement partners who carry these pistols to review the attached study 

that was conducted by the Federal Bureau of Investigation's Ballistic Research Facility (BFR) and any other research 

that may be helpful in determining a course of action when choosing a pistol that will meet the needs of your 

Department.  

We have included links to the FBI Report and Sig Sauer's website that discuss questions that have been raised about 

the safety of the pistol: 

FBI Report 

Sig Sauer P320 Safety Information 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://url.avanan.click/v2/r01/___https:/www.outdoorlife.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/MSP-M18-Pistol-Evaluation_FINAL_Redacted_Outdoor_Life.pdf___.YXAzOmNvbmtsaW5hbmRrcmFmdDphOm86MTM5OTkwZWEyMWVkNTk4YzA4MjQwOGI1NWVjZjU2MWQ6Nzo5MTZlOmNkOTU4Yzk1Y2NkNDU3YmM4NWZiZmM1MjVjODZhOThhM2VkMWE5YTIzY2U3ZWI2MTZmZGRkYTRkNjI2ODY3ZDQ6cDpUOkY
https://www.sigsauer.com/blog/p320-information

